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4th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 

Re: Kingswood Residential 9th – 11th March 2022 

 

We have had a great response to the Kingswood Residential from the 9th – 11th March and as it 
approaches we are all getting very excited.  We will be holding a meeting on Monday 7th 

February 2022 to discuss specific details about the residential and we will go through kit lists.   
 

The meeting will be held in the 5H classroom from 3:20pm to approximately 3:50pm.  If you 
have any questions about the trip, please come along and speak to us.  If you are unable to 
attend the meeting, please email any questions to the school email address and we will 
attempt to answer them all in one go following the meeting. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs Hunton, Mr Maskell and Miss Munday 

Year 5 Class Teachers 
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